Our Ref:
5/ii/0106

12th January 2006 

TO: 
All Local Authority

A Chara,

At the statutory meeting of Balbriggan Town Council held on 10th January 2006, the following motion was unanimously adopted and the members requested that it be forwarded to all Local Authorities for support:- 

“Balbriggan Town Council call on the Government to review the policy of admitting unaccompanied asylum seeking children into Ireland in view of the fears expressed by the Director of I.S.P.C.C. that large numbers of them are being trafficked through Ireland to be used in sex slave trade in other countries and the fact that two hundred of them have gone missing without trace”

I would be grateful if you would bring this motion to the attention of the members of your local authority.

Is mise le meas,

_________________ 

Brian Murray

Cleireach an Bhaile
Enc.

